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David,
Thanks for our conversation of yesterday.
Further to the development of the hall of industries is just like to reconfirm how I think it is very important that
it is still utilised got community and industry events.
Hoping that enough space is left available to hold such events as the antiques fair, lifestyle fair, concerts,  pet
fairs and craft and art shows etc.
it is the only large space with parking available in the whole of the eastern suburbs.
More and more events are shoved out to Homebush (nightmare to get to) and the new convention centre (also a
hard place for parking and a hassle.
Hoping you can highlight that we need a continuing venue for the east. Thanks.
JANE RICH
26 Lang rd
Centennial park
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